
Minutes of the Planning Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14   www.ctreg.org 
May 10, 2013 
 
 
 
A meeting of the Planning Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held on Monday May 6th, 2013 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 5 Minortown Road, 
Woodbury, Connecticut. 
           
Present were Superintendent Jody Ian Goeler, Committee Chair Maryanne Van Aken, and 
committee members John Chapman, Pam Zmek, and WMS Spanish Teacher Maude Chasse. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Van Aken at 6:35pm. 
 
The committee discussed the following: 
 

1. WMS Costa Rica trip :  M. Chasse requested permission to take a group of no more than 
16, 7th and 8th grade WMS students to Costa Rica April 12th – 19th 2014, during the Spring 
Break.  She and George Slowikowski will chaperone the trip.  The cost per student will be 
approximately $2600. which will be paid by the students.  Ms Chasse has used the travel 
agency before on a previous trip to the area and was very impressed by their attention to 
detail.  The trip includes visits to a rain forest and a local school in addition to other 
attractions.  The Committee agreed to move the request forward to the entire BOE for final 
approval. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:05pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Maryanne Van Aken 
Maryanne Van Aken 
Chair, Planning Committee 
Regional School District 14 Board of Education 
 




